
 
Focus on: Staff Role for 

Administrative/Non-Clinical Staff 
 

During the latest data validation, there appear to be a 

high number of Practice staff in some areas of Wales 

under the Staff Role of ‘Other’.  Please check that your 

Administrative staff have the correct Staff Role and 

that any Domestic Staff are put in the category of 

‘Estates and Ancillary’.  If there is not the relevant Staff 

Role for your Administrative team, please use the 

option of ‘other’ for the time being and contact us on 

the email address below to let us know their Staff Role. 

For a full list of the Staff Roles and descriptors, please 

see the link here to the Data Entry Module User Guide 

on our website. 

 

Have a safe, happy and healthy festive period! 

 

 

Partneriaeth Cydwasanaethau 
Gwasanaethau Cyflogaeth 
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HO HO HO! 

Don’t forget to validate your Practice data 

on the WNWRS for Quarter 4 – just log in 

and check your staff records are correct 

with no outstanding alerts. 

Locum Hub Wales 
We are aware that Practices are under increasing 

pressure to deliver services whilst helping with 

the ongoing vaccination booster roll out. 

If you have any GP sessions where you need to 

engage a Locum GP, please register and post the 

shift on Locum Hub Wales (GP Wales). 

Locum Hub Wales offers the opportunity to 

advertise your available Locum shifts to a large 

pool of Locum GPs across Wales.  Please post 

your shifts as early as possible for the Holiday 

period.  Some top tips for success on filling your 

Locum shifts are available on the GP Wales 

support pages, link here. 

Hints and tips 

Following the launch of some system updates, you may 

experience a loss of functionality when logging in or using the 

drop down options menu in the Data Entry area.  This won’t 

impact any of the data previously entered for your Practice. 

If this happens, please press CTRL/SHIFT/R and this will reset 

the system for you.  Please access the WNWRS through 

typing www.nwrs.wales.nhs.uk rather than using a previously 

saved link and then resave the new link to your favourites. 

If this doesn’t work, please contact us directly and we’ll 

investigate it for you. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us: 
 
Tel: 07815 993148  Email:  NWSSP.PrimaryCareWNWRS@Wales.nhs.uk 
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  Wales National Workforce and Reporting System (WNWRS) 

Certificate of Sponsorship 

 
NWSSP Certificate of Sponsorship Team are 

committed to offering support to GP Practices 

across Wales who are looking to apply for a Skilled 

Worker Sponsorship Licence which will enable 

them to employ workers who require a Skilled 

Worker visa to work in the UK (subject to meeting 

all other eligibility criteria). If you are a GP Practice 

and would like more information on applying for a 

Sponsor Licence, please contact NWSSP CoS Team 

on NWSSP.CertificateofSponsorship@wales.nhs.uk 
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